Governor Beshear stated in his press conference on April 19,2020, that Kentucky’s position on social distancing is not intended to be harmful to any one population, be it a religious group or a health care group. We all want to keep Kentuckians safe and healthy. Chiropractors focus on removing not adding interferences to living healthy lives. Thank you for working together with the chiropractic health professionals in Kentucky to provide essential care.
In response to the question from Dr Stack, that we chiropractor’s propose how we can provide chiropractic, hands on care, while social distancing:

· According to the CDC guidelines close contact is defined as 6 feet or less for 10 minutes or more.

· Chiropractors adjust people and spend less than 10 minutes performing an adjustment.  
· Therefore, providing an essential adjustment to a person in need does not violate any rules of social distancing 

There is no evidence that people who are getting a chiropractic adjustment are more likely to spread the virus.  Therefore, we ask you Governor Beshear to establish the order that Kentuckians be allowed to get essential care from their chiropractors.

